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January 7°1, 2016 

To: Etobicoke Community Council 

Re: Big Rock Brewery - By the Glass Limited Lkence 

Dear Members, 

I received a request from the Chief Financial Officer of Big Rock Brewery, located at 1589 The 
Queensway, advising that in order to obtain a Manufacturer's Limitl'd Liquor Sales Licence, a 
resolution from the local Municipal Council is required. In addition, I was advised that the 
resolution be in support of the issuance of the licence. which allows for a "sales hy the glass" 
permit during the hours of l I am 9 pm. 

I request the Etobicoke Community Council: 

I) Advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario of its support of the application from 
Big Rock Brewery, 1589 The Queens\vay, for a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence for 
sales hy the glass. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Toronto Hall, 100 Oueen Street West, 2nd Floor, Suite C51, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
Tel: 416-392-4040 Fax: 416-392-4127 
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